14th September 2021

Kia ora koutou
We hope this newsletter finds you and your family safe and secure in your bubbles.

The Prime Minister confirmed yesterday that Auckland will remain in Alert Level 4 lockdown for another week,
with the hope that we may move to Level 3 the following week. While this is not the news any of us wanted to
hear, it was not unexpected as there are still numerous cases.

This means that there will be no significant changes to the programme for the next few weeks and the plan for
Glenfield Intermediate is to continue with our distance learning programme. The staff are working very hard to
ensure this programme is engaging and meeting the needs of our tamariki. If you have any questions or
concerns regarding this learning, please contact your child’s classroom teacher.

Enrolments for 2022

Click the following link to see our school website for details Enrolment Information We would also appreciate it
if all ‘In Zone’ enrolments could also be received by 27th September. You can enrol online anytime. For our
parents of Year 8 students, we suggest you look at the secondary school websites for information regarding
any changes to enrolment dates.

Please do not hesitate to contact one of us if you have any questions.
Take care and stay safe.
Nga mihi

Mark Whitford Leanne Somerville Smith Sarah Stevenson
Principal Deputy Principal Assistant Principal


https://www.glenfieldint.school.nz/enrolment/?fbclid=IwAR3lVvvrCYchoTaI6vQ5oMqk2NJQKL5k2H-GX7_jsEfS7Y2aCyLCLsM111Y
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